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CAMPUS TOURS: 
Monday-Friday, 10 am and 2 pm 

Tours will begin at the 
MSU Welcome Center 

Fall 2020 Saturday Tour Dates: 
Saturday tours begin in Dillard 101 
at 11:00 am on the following dates: 

September 19 
October 10 

November 14 

Kelly Murphy 
MSU Welcome Center, 

Associate Director 
Email: kelly.murphy@msutexas.edu 

Jennifer Schreiber 
Admissions Counselor and 

Group Visit Coordinator 
Email: jennifer.schreiber@msutexas.edu 

High School Counselor Resources 
available at 

msutexas.edu/admissions/ 
hs-counselors.php 

Office of Admissions 
3410 Taft Blvd. 

Wichita Falls, TX 76308 
www.msutexas.edu 

Gayonne Beavers 
Director 

Email: gayonne.beavers@msutexas.edu 

Leah Hickman 
Senior Associate Director 

Email: leah.hickman@msutexas.edu 

Contact information for your 
MSU Admissions Counselor 

is available at 
msutexas.edu/admissions/ 
meet-your-counselor.php 

Virtual Information Sessions 
Throughout the academic year, MSU will host regular virtual 
information sessions to all interested high school and transfer 
students. The sessions will provide information about MSU and the 
application process, including admission criteria that is different this 
year due to the Covid pandemic. 

The first two sessions are scheduled for the following dates: 

ⓦ Thursday, September 3 @ 6:00-6:45pm
ⓦ Thursday, October 1 @ 6:00-6:45pm

Students can sign up to attend at www.msutexas.edu/admissions/ 
virtual-sessions.php. Please make your students aware of these 
information sessions so they can sign up to attend and learn more 
about MSU Texas. 

Mustangs Rally is Going Virtual 
The MSU Texas Mustangs Rally open house is still on for Saturday, 
October 24 but it will be in a virtual format instead of on-campus. 
We are currently in the midst of deciding what the content of 
the virtual open house will be so students can obtain as much 
information about MSU as possible and we will update you soon 
with more details. 

Online registration will open in September 2020 at www.msutexas. 
edu/admissions/mustangs-rally.php. 
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MSU Texas is Test 
Optional for 2021-2022 
MSU Texas has decided to be test optional 
for student applicants this upcoming year. As 
a result, students applying for the 2021-2022 
academic year will have the option to submit their 
SAT/ACT scores or choose to be evaluated only on 
their curriculum and GPA. 

Students must still meet any state requirements 
such as the Texas Success Initiative (TSI) but their 
applications for admission to MSU Texas will be 
reviewed based on their choice to submit test 
scores. As a result, there are multiple pathways 
for admission this year. 

Please visit www.msutexas.edu/admissions/ 
requirements.php to view the specific pathways 
for admission. 

VC2MSU Bridge Program 
MSU Texas and Vernon College have 
developed a partnership resulting in the 
VC2MSU Program. This bridge program 
provides freshmen applicants, who may have 
been denied in the past, an opportunity to live 
on the MSU Texas campus with their peers 
while taking the majority of their classes at 
Vernon and one class per semester at MSU. 

Once the student earns 18 transferable 
credits from both institutions combined, they 
will be able to continue classes at MSU until 
graduation. 

The VC2MSU inaugural class began in fall 
2020 with great feedback from students and 
we plan to continue offering the program for 
future Mustangs in the upcoming years. 

To learn more about the VC2MSU Bridge 
Program, visit www.msutexas.edu/ 
admissions/vc2msu-bridge-program.php. 
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